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NOTICE TO MARINERS  

FIRTH OF FORTH 

 

Newhaven Pontoon Reinstatement and Buoy Deployment 

 

Mariners are advised that on Friday 28th and Saturday 29th March 2025 the vessel ‘Forth 

Warrior’ reinstate the Newhaven Pontoon and deploy the buoys for the seasonal approach 

channel. 

This operation is subject to suitable weather conditions. 

All mariners are advised to proceed with caution when navigating within the confines of 

Newhaven Harbour whilst the pontoon is reinstated, and when navigating in the approaches 

whilst the buoys are being deployed. 

During this operation the vessel will display lights and shapes as required by International and 

local regulations, will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a 

listening watch on VHF Channel 71 and 16. 

 
 
Status of previously published notices:  
 
Nos 53, 73, and 116 of 2024 remain in force  
Nos 10, 14, 19, 21, 36, 37, and 40 of 2025 remain in force. 
 

Issued by: 

Scott Cameron 

Senior Harbour Master 


